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Friday 16th November 2018  
 

Parent Café Drop in Sessions 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
As you know this term we have relaunched our Parent Forum sessions to provide 
parents with an opportunity to join their child for a Maths and English lesson. 
 
The lesson cafe drop in sessions gives parents a chance to visit their child’s 
classroom to work alongside them and see how they learn. Following the lesson drop-
in refreshments are available with an opportunity to find out how you can further 
support your child at home.  
 
Our first drop in session took place last week and was attended by 65 parents and 
carers, the feedback was overwhelmingly positive. Thank you to everyone who 
attended.  
 
As a follow up please refer to the school website  
https://www.stlaurence.cambs.sch.uk/page/?title=Maths+drop+in+%2D+7th+Novemb
er+2018&pid=1313 
for the “Maths at Home” leaflet which provides numerous ideas of how you can 
develop your child’s learning at home. Contextualising maths through real world 
examples is an essential and enjoyable element of mathematical learning. 
 
Our next lesson café drop in session will take place on Wednesday 21st 
November from 9:15 to 9:40 in class and then the Café until 10am. The focus 
will be on writing. Please put the date in your diary and if you have not already 
returned an attendance slip to school, please inform the school office that you 
would like to attend:  
 office@stlaurence.cambs.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs Rachel Chalklin 
Maths Curriculum Leader  

St. Laurence Catholic Primary School 
Arbury Road, Cambridge CB4 2JX 
Telephone/Fax : 01223 712227 
E-mail : office@stlaurence.cambs.sch.uk 
 
Headteacher: Mrs. Clare Clark M.Ed., LL.B (Hons) 


